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 2nd SUNDAY OF THE YEAR – SUNDAY 14th JANUARY 2023 

Sunday 
14TH January 

 

BROXBURN 
9.30am Mass 
Lily Byrne Av  

5pm Mass  
People of the Parish    

WINCHBURGH 
11.30 am Mass 
Bill Cannon Av  

Liturgical Calendar   
 

2nd Sunday of the Year 

Monday 
15th January    

     

9.15am Divine Mercy Chaplet 
9.30am Mass  
Gerard Boylan  

No Mass  
 

2nd Week of the Year  

Tuesday 
16th January        

No Mass  
7-8pm prayers for peace 

 

 9.30am Mass  
Peter Hamill Av  

 

Wednesday 
17th January     

9.30 am Mass 
John McMahon (Av) 

No Mass 
 
 

Memorial of St Anthony 

Thursday 
18th January    

No Mass 
 
 

9.30am Mass 
Ann Rice  

 

Friday 
19th January  

9am Rosary  
9.30am Mass 

Creena Doherty  

No Mass 
 

 

Saturday 
20th January    

5.30pm Vigil Mass 
Ian Divers  

9.30am Mass  
Mrs Anne Cole  

 

Sunday 
21st January   

9.30am Mass 
Val McGhee  

 

11.30 am Mass 
Cathy Watt (nee Lavin) 

 
 

3rd Sunday of the Year  

Confessions Broxburn -Saturday 4.45pm, Sunday 5.45pm, Winchburgh – after 9.30am Mass 
Next Sunday Readings: 1R: Jon 3:1-5.10 RP: Ps 24 2R:1 Cor 7:29-31 Gospel: Mk 1:14-20 

 

Upcoming Funerals 
Mary Hughes’ funeral is in St John Cantius & St Nicholas Church on Wednesday 24th January at 9.30am 
thereafter to Old Uphall Cemetery. Reception on Tuesday evening at 6pm.  
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Sacramental Meetings 
For those children in Primary 4 making their First Holy Communion please take note of the upcoming 
parents’ meetings as follows - 
St Nicholas School – Canon Hoban Hall Monday 15th January 6.30pm  
Holy Family School – St Philomena’s Church Monday 22nd January 6.30pm 
For those children in Primary 7 making their Confirmation please note the upcoming parents’ meetings as 
follows – 
Holy Family School – St Philomena’s Church Monday 29th January at 6.30pm  
St Nicholas School – Canon Hoban Hall Monday 5th February at 6.30pm  

Baptism  
Congratulations to Jack Reilly on his Baptism this Sunday, please pray for him and his family on his special 
day.  
Urgent Appeal - Cleaners 
Our Church in Broxburn desperately needs people to help with cleaning. If you could spare one hour a 
month, please put your name and contact details at the back of the church. 
At the moment, we have no cleaning team and no-one coming regularly to clean the church. Obviously, that 
is not a good situation. The church will not clean itself! I know you all have busy lives, but please consider 
whether you can spare an hour a month to maintain your parish as a worthy place for the worship of God.  
Teas & Coffees 
Please come along after morning Mass this Sunday and join us for tea & coffee, help us to raise some money 
for the hall in Broxburn and Marys Meals in Winchburgh. Look forward to seeing you there! 
‘New Dawn’ Event 
New Dawn Scotland has roots in Catholic charismatic spirituality and offers a holistic experience of Catholic 
faith and worship. The next New Dawn event will be held at Broxburn on 3rd February and all parishioners, 
including families, and children, are welcome to attend, either part or all of the day. Speakers include the 
renowned Catholic evangelist Terry Quinn, who is flying in from Florida for the event. The day begins with 
Mass at 10:30 and ends with a healing service at 7:15. Youth ministry and children’s ministry is offered as 
part of the day.  
SSVP (Broxburn) 
St Vincent De Paul Society Post Christmas Lunch is on Sunday 28th January, 1.00-4.00pm, If you would like to 
come along please sign-up - sheets are under the SVDP Notice Board. 
Youth Group 
Our Youth Group is starting on Sunday 21st January in the Canon Hoban Hall in Broxburn, from 6-7.30pm, 
and every Sunday after. Primary 5-7 and S1 children are welcome to come and join us for fun with games, 
individual stations for play, prayer and we will have a tuck shop for a quick snack. To register for your child: 
scan the QR code (it’s also on the poster at the back of the church) and fill in the form.  
Multicultural ‘Bring -a-dish’ supper 
The evening will be held in St Philomena’s Hall on Saturday 27th January. Please do come along! We have 
representation from many cultures, including Scottish!  
 

Archdiocese News 
Job vacancy 
The Archdiocese is looking to recruit a Finance Officer (full-time). The role holder should have accountancy 
experience with relevant qualifications and training. For details and how to apply 
visit https://archedinburgh.org/vacancy-finance-officer/. Closing date for applications is Friday 26 January. 
Calling all singers and musicians!  
The Archdiocesan Music Day is on Saturday 27 January 2024 at The Gillis Centre, 100 Strathearn Road, 
Edinburgh. It is a free event for those who contribute to the liturgy in their parish through music and/or 
singing, as well as for anyone interested in finding out more about sacred music. Register 
at bit.ly/musicday2024 
Save the date 
The Archdiocesan Valentine’s Retreat for Married and engaged couples will take place at St Kentigern’s 
Church, Parkgrove Avenue, Barnton, Edinburgh, on Saturday 10 February 2024. Details to follow soon. 

 
St John Cantius and St Nicholas’ and St Philomena’s parishes are of the Roman Catholic Archdiocese of St Andrews and Edinburgh, a charity registered in Scotland CO08540  
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